
 
 

 

   

  
   

Dear PJCC Active Members,  
 
San Mateo County has issued a mandatory stay-home-order, effective Thursday, 
December 17 at 11:59 p.m. The order allows outdoor fitness to continue and therefore 
NOTHING CHANGES with the PJCC’s current outdoor aquatics and fitness 
operations. You may continue to make your outdoor swim and Group Exercise 
reservations and visit the Center outdoors for your daily workout. 
 
Additionally, you may continue to access all of our virtual fitness classes and content via 
MyPJCC. 
 
Please be assured that the PJCC will continue to maintain our hospital-grade sanitization 
protocols – we are very proud of our impeccable health and safety track-record. Our 
community’s welfare is always our number one priority. 
 
We look forward to seeing you outdoors on the pool deck. Stay strong and stay well! 
 
With appreciation for your continued support and participation, 
 
Paul Geduldig, Chief Executive Officer 
Seth Hazen, Chief Wellness Officer 
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https://pjcc.lt.acemlna.com/Prod/link-tracker?redirectUrl=aHR0cHMlM0ElMkYlMkZ3d3cuc21jZ292Lm9yZyUyRnByZXNzLXJlbGVhc2UlMkZzYW4tbWF0ZW8tY291bnR5LW5vdy11bmRlci1yZWdpb25hbC1zdGF5LWhvbWUtb3JkZXItdmlydXMtY2FzZXMtaG9zcGl0YWxpemF0aW9ucy1yaXNl&a=66625182&account=pjcc%2Eactivehosted%2Ecom&email=V2yqftU%2BhgJYcBNShchxdw%3D%3D&s=c42fd1951155c949e7ef75aacbebeb55&i=432A866A3A4023
https://pjcc.lt.acemlna.com/Prod/link-tracker?redirectUrl=aHR0cHMlM0ElMkYlMkZwamNjLmZvcmNlLmNvbSUyRnMlMkZsb2dpbiUyRiUzRmVjJTNEMzAyJTI2c3RhcnRVUkwlM0QlMjUyRnMlMjUyRg==&a=66625182&account=pjcc%2Eactivehosted%2Ecom&email=V2yqftU%2BhgJYcBNShchxdw%3D%3D&s=c42fd1951155c949e7ef75aacbebeb55&i=432A866A3A4022
https://pjcc.lt.acemlna.com/Prod/link-tracker?redirectUrl=aHR0cHMlM0ElMkYlMkZ3d3cucGpjYy5vcmclMkZyZW9wZW4lMkY=&a=66625182&account=pjcc%2Eactivehosted%2Ecom&email=V2yqftU%2BhgJYcBNShchxdw%3D%3D&s=c42fd1951155c949e7ef75aacbebeb55&i=432A866A3A4017

